
WEST CARROLL WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
 Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001, Section 9(2)(b), NOTICE is hereby given that the Kentucky 

Public Service Commission has scheduled a public hearing in a case styled “In the Matter of:  

Electronic Investigation Into Excessive Water Loss by Kentucky’s Jurisdictional Water Utilities”, 

Case No. 2019-00041, beginning on Thursday, July 11, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time, 

at the offices of the Kentucky Public Service Commission at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, 

Kentucky, Hearing Room 2.  The purpose of the hearing will be to take evidence on West Carroll 

Water District’s water loss.  This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the Kentucky 

Public Service Commission’s website, www.psc.ky.gov. 


